KATHY WARD
“

From: DOUG CHOTKEVYS

Sent: Wednesday, April 01, 2015 1:19 PM

To: URSULA LUNA-REYNOSA; KATHY WARD

Subject: Fwd: Comment from a Dana Point resident regarding backyard chickens
Pyl

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: souzalinda@aol.com
Date: April 1,2015 at 1:13:57 PM PDT

To: colvera@danapoint.org, jtomlinson@danapoint.org,
jmuller@danapoint.org, sschoeffel@danapoint.org,

rviczorek(@danapoint.org, dchotkevys@danapoint.org
Subject: Comment from a Dana Point resident regarding backyard chickens

Dear Gentlemen,

This is regarding allowing backyard chickens in Dana Point. | had bought a house in another area, not
even considering that chickens could be kept in the backyard there. Chickens are noisy, smelly and a
disruption. | would never have bought there had | known chickens were allowed in the backyard. In fact,
| later did sell the house.

| ask you not to consider allowing barn yard creatures in the back yards in an such a delightful and
urbane setting as the City of Dana Point. This is not the picture of Dana Point | would like others to see.
Thank you,

Linda Souza

33482 Abalone Drive
Dana Point, CA 92629

Agenda ltem No. 2.5

)2/ 15




